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1. Scholarship Raffle Donations
o We’re focusing on gathering donations for the scholarship raffle. If you 

have any ideas for prizes or know of businesses or individuals who 
might contribute, please let us know.

2. Scholarship Applications
o We’re planning to get scholarship applications out before spring 

break. Stay tuned for more details and let us know if you have any 
suggestions for promoting them.

3. Hospitality Updates
o If you’re aware of a staff member who has recently experienced a loss 

or celebrated something special, please notify us so we can ensure 
hospitality sends out a card.

Thank you for your continued support and teamwork! Let us know if you have any 
questions or additional thoughts.


